From: JNCC Offshore Industries Advice

To: SizewellC; JNCC Offshore Industries Advice
Subject: RE: EN010012 — The Sizewell C Project
Date: 25 November 2020 11:35:58

Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you for consulting JNCC on the application for the Sizewell C Project, which we received
on 24/011/2020.

JNCC has responsibility for nature conservation in the offshore marine environment, which
begins at the edge of territorial waters and extends to the UK Continental Shelf (UKCS).

As this activity is onshore / inshore therefore, Natural England should provide a full response.
As such JNCC have not reviewed this application and will not be providing further comment.
Kind regards,

Jon Connon

OIA Admin Officer

Marine Management Team

INCC, Inverdee House, Baxter Street, Aberdeen, AB11 9QA
Tel: 01224 083522

Email: jon.connon@jncc.gov.uk
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JNCC have been monitoring the outbreak of COVID-19 closely and developed a response plan.
As a result, the vast majority of our staff are working from home and adhering to the
government’s advice on social distancing and travel restrictions. Whilst we are taking these
actions we are available for business as usual. We will respond to enquiries as promptly as
possible. However, there may be some delays due to the current constraints and we ask for
your understanding and patience.

From: SizewellC <sizewellc@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Sent: 24 November 2020 13:47

To: JNCC Offshore Industries Advice <OIA@jncc.gov.uk>

Subject: EN010012 — The Sizewell C Project

Dear Sir/Madam

EN010012 - The Sizewell C Project

Your reference: SIZE-SP029

Please follow the link below to view a letter from the Examining Authority
which contains a Procedural Decision regarding Additional Submissions from
the Applicant and other Interested Parties and other matters, including the
Applicant’s public consultation on the proposed changes and the timing of
the Examination:

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-
content/ipc/uploads/projects/EN010012/EN010012-002602-

Slzewell%20PD3%20-%20Additional%20Submissions.pdf
You can also view the letter on the Project page of the National

Infrastructure Planning website under the Documents tab:
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/eastern/the-

sizewell-c-project/?ipcsection=docs
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Yours faithfully

Sizewell C Case Team

National Infrastructure Planning
Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: SizewellC@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National
Infrastructure Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The
Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning
Inspectorate.
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Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe
you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for
other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and
any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as
a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all
necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the
opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646172

JNCC's response to the COVID-19 outbreak is focussed on protecting our people and
partners to minimise the potential for the virus to spread. All staff are working from home
and we are adhering to the Government’s advice on social distancing and travel
restrictions. We are also working with partners to ensure that the projects we support are
compliant with the latest Government guidance, including the introduction of restrictions
on fieldwork. (See https://jncc.gov.uk/our-work/surveillance-schemes/) Our staff continue
to be available for business as usual and will respond to enquiries as promptly as possible,
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but there may be delays. We ask for your understanding and patience at this time.

For information on how we handle personal data please see our Privacy Notice at
https://jncc.gov.uk/privacy

This email and any attachments, is intended for the named recipient(s) only. If you are not

the named recipient then any copying, distribution, storage or other use of the information

contained in them is strictly prohibited. In this case, please inform the sender straight away
then destroy the email and any linked files.

JNCC may have to make this message, and any reply to it, public if asked to under the
Freedom of Information Act, data protection legislation or for litigation. If you have a
Freedom of Information/Environmental Information request please refer to our website

page.

This message has been checked for all known viruses by JINCC through the MessageLabs
Virus Control Centre however we can accept no responsibility once it has left our systems.
The recipient should check any attachment before opening it.

JNCC Support Co. registered in England and Wales, Company No. 05380206. Registered
Office: Monkstone House, City Road, Peterborough, Cambridgeshire PE1 1JY.
https://jncc.gov.uk/





